
From: Kathie Bauch
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Re: Please Vote Yes on HB 2027
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 8:30:39 AM
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From: Kathie Bauch
Sent: Sunday, May 7, 4:14 PM
Subject: Please Vote Yes on HB 2027
To: sen.timknopp@oregonlegislature.gov

Senators,

The Deschutes River covered by HB 2027 stands as a protected scenic waterway.  Oregon
agencies have been doing the right thing and the legislature needs to support their actions
and enact stronger protections.  This beautiful stretch of the river needs to be permanently
protected.

Please support this bill,

Kathie Bauch
61039 River Bluff Trail     Sunrise Village
Bend, Oregon   97702
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